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i am writing in support of SB1174, which would make it easier for certified nutrition 

specialists (CNSs) to become licensed in oregon. CNSs undergo extensive education 

and training in nutrition science, making them highly qualified to provide evidence-

based nutrition care. allowing CNSs to obtain licensure would expand access to 

skilled nutrition professionals and improve public health outcomes in our state. 

 

please support SB1174 to recognize the expertise of CNSs and ensure oregonians 

have access to the nutrition care they need. 

 

thank you for your time and consideration. 

 


